
D

VISIONThe
“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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T h e  M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  M i s s i o n  T o  H a i t i

Founders’ Challenge Continues    $17,120

You can give to Our Founders’ Challenge at www.missiontohaiti.org

Dear Friends, the first
vehicle that we ever
had in Haiti was a 1972
Ford Econoline van. The
Ole Ford ran faithfully
for many years. It made
countless trips across
Haiti loaded with team
members, Haitian pas-
tors, bags of food and
all sorts of materials.
Its value could never be
measured in miles dri-
ven, but in lives
impacted for Christ.

A vital part of doing
the work in Haiti is
dependable transpor-
tation. We are blessed
to have two Toyota
Land Cruisers. It is not
unusual for us to travel
over flooded roads or on
the top of a mountain
ridge to reach the
places we need to be.

Our 1986 Chevy
school bus is used to
carry work teams as
well as children to the
campus medical clinic.
For the past few years,
the bus has been having
engine problems. One
of the head gaskets was
replaced which helped
greatly. Recently, friends
from Harbor Light
Community Chapel had
the radiator recored.
We hope to install it
during the July Team.  

Keeping these vehicles
repaired and maintained
is not always easy, but
it allows us to stay safe
and minister to many.
Parts, repairs and fuel
are more expensive in
Haiti. Thankfully, we
have a 500 gallon diesel
tank at the mission
campus which we fill on
a regular basis.

When we need to, we
rent local transportation
for the teams and for
our Haitian partners.

Thank you for giving to the Founders’ Challenge.
We have received $17,120! We are asking 20 of our
friends to give an offering of $5,000 each to help
pay for the Operating Expenses for 2016.

One dear lady wrote to say, “I can’t give $5,000.
Will you accept $500?” Absolutely! Any gifts that
you send for the Founders’ Challenge will be used
for the Operating Expenses of this ministry. Thank
you for helping us reach our goal of $100,000 for 2016.

Love, Bill and Ann
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The VISION
If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Jr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
Ti-Fre Hospitalized

Mission To Haiti is a 501(c)3 organization. Your donations are tax deductible.

In May, Ti-Fre, our
caretaker at the mission
campus, collapsed. His
left side became very
weak and he could not
communicate well. It
appeared he had a
stroke. He was rushed
to the hospital and
given several tests.

A scan of his head
showed that Ti-Fre had
a cerebral hemorrhage
on the right side of his
brain. He was admitted
to a local hospital
where he was given
treatment for the hem-
orrhage and where he
is receiving therapy. 

Ti-Fre has served
with us for more than
30 years. We need help
for his hospitalization.
If you can help, we will
use your gifts to cover
Ti-Fre’s hospital
expenses. Thank you!

New Well Completed
A New Pump Needed

The new well at Joineau
has been completed!
The entire community
is thrilled to have it
working again. 

The pump at Bonnette
stopped working. The
well seems to be fine.
The school and church
depend on this well. It
will cost $1,300 to put
in a new pump. Thank
you for all your help! 

Important Updates
Last month, we featured four children in the
newsletter who needed a sponsor. Before the month
ended, we sponsored six children! This month, we
are featuring two more children who need a sponsor.

Sponsorship equips children and young people
with the skills they need to change Haiti for Christ.
We believe that Haiti will be changed by Haitians.
You can find children ready to sponsor on our web-
site at www.missiontohaiti.org


